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Mr. President,
Thailand commends Cameroon’s efforts in promoting the right to education especially for low-income families in rural areas and minority groups, and the consolidation of the Cameroon Human Rights Commission.
Thailand recommends that Cameroon:
1. Further develop school, technical and vocational training programmes to respond to market demands and trends and the needs and interests of all learners, including the underprivileged and marginalized groups;
2. Continue integrating gender perspective in the implementation of its laws and policies to ensure equal access for women to all aspects of political and public life; and
3. Strengthen implementation of its National Gender Policy to promote access to appropriate, adequate and quality sexual and reproductive health services for women and girls, particularly in rural areas.
We wish Cameroon a successful review.
I thank you.
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